
Howard Road Property  

Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Amendment to RFP 

Date: August 6, 2018 

 
 The Office of the Deputy Mayor for Planning and Economic Development (DMPED) is extending the 
submission deadline for the Howard Road Property RFP to October 10, 2018 to provide additional time 
to study the existing condition of the Site.  
 

Should you have questions, please contact Mark Corneal, Project Manager, at mark.corneal@dc.gov. 

 

 

 


